
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION III 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210 

LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 . 

OCT 1 2 2011 
Paul Corwin 

Radiation Safety Officer 

Fall line Testing & Inspection, LLC 

3360 East Elvira Road 

Tucson, AZ 85756 


SUBJECT: TERMINATION OF YOUR NRC RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS LICENSE 

Dear Mr. Corwin: 

In the letter dated April 5, 2011, you contacted the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission and 
indicated that you wished change your mailing address to Tucson, Arizona and that your 
previous location at 1163 Maple Street, Farmington, Missouri was free of radioactive materials, 
As we discussed by telephone, we will issue you a new NRC license (under separate 
correspondence) for temporary jobsites only at your Arizona address and terminate your NRC 
Missouri license 24-32685-01, The NRC staff has reviewed the information you submitted and 
based on its review, has concluded that all licensable radioactive material has been removed 
from your facility in Farmington, Missouri. Based on these conclusions no further remediation or 
actions with respect to NRC regulated material is required. Your Missouri facility is suitable for 
unrestricted use and NRC license number 24-32685-01 is hereby terminated . 

. In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter and its 
enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document 
Room or from the Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's document system 
(ADAMS). The NRC's document system is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html(the Public Electronic Reading Room). 

If you have any questions, please call me at (630) 829-9839. 

Sincerely, 

~W~ 
William P. Reichhold 
Materials licensing Branch 

license No. 24-32685-01 

Docket No. 030-37657 


Enclosure: Amendment No. 3 
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